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(Neb.)-Bus Available For Sioux County Football Game

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 11/07/2012 02:22 PM

There is a bus that will be taking fans to Kearney for the 6-man football state championship game
on Friday. Sign-up to ride the bus will be done through noon on Thursday, November 8th. You will
need to contact Dennis Murphy at (308)668-2369 or (308)665-5969.


